
D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AHMEDABAD 

Nursery to SR-KG (2015-16) 

                                                                                                                    AO/PR/Cir/08/02 

                                                                                                                    07.08.15 

Dear Parents,    

Greetings from D.A.V International School, Ahmedabad 

Please note that we are celebrating “Tri Colour Dressing Day”on 14.08.15 .We 

request you to dress your ward in free dress that is in any colour of the National 

Flag. 

Thanking you in anticipation of your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 

  


